Stateline 4-H Club
August 2022 Monthly Report

Members are recovering from the Barber County Fair and gearing up for school! August
is a time for members to work on closing out the 4-H year by writing thank you’s to the people
that have helped them with his/her projects throughout the year and to all the premium buyers at
the county fair. Members are also working diligently on their record books and officer books as
the 4-H year winds down. Stateline 4-H Club had 2 members compete at the Kansas State
Meat Judging Contest. Callen Corr was 13th high individual and Keagan McMurry was 10th
high individual. They were on a Jr. team that placed 5th high overall & 4th retail identification.
Our monthly meeting was held on August 28, 2022 at the Hardtner Community Center. Leader
Amanda Corr announced the premium checks should be mailed soon and emphasized the
importance of sending thank you cards to premium buyers and anyone that helped them
throughout the year. Officer applications are due to Amanda Corr by September 15, 2022 and
officers will be slated at the next meeting. Breckyn Hiltner also reminded members record
books are due September 23, 2022, new year 4-H enroliment begins October 1, 2022 and the
Achievement Banquet will be November 5, 2022. A huge THANK YOU goes to the OK Coop
for giving the club a very generous donation. Stay cool, stay safe and 4-H on!

Sincerely,

Callen Corr
Stateline 4-H Reporter




